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MEMORANDUM 
 

                                                                                         1 page via e-mail plus 2 attachments 
 
To:                 All Clergy, Parishes & Staff 
From:           Neil MacCarthy, Director, Public Relations & Communications 
Date:             April 28, 2025 
Re:                 Message for Catholic Education Week from Cardinal Leo,  
                        Additional Resources 

Catholic Education Week will take place this year throughout Ontario from May 4-9, 2025. 

Attached you will find the following resources that you may wish to utilize through your 
communication channels to help promote this initiative: 

1) Message for Catholic Education Week 2025 from Cardinal Leo - this will be posted 
online through our archdiocesan communication channels – website, social media, etc. 
 

2) Additional Resources for Parish Use – prayers of the faithful, bulletin/pulpit 
announcements, etc.  

Thank you for your ongoing efforts to celebrate Catholic Education Week throughout the archdiocese.  

 

 

 

 

  

 


